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Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR

From: Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR
Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 4:35 PM
To: 'Hassett, Mike P'
Cc: Council, Greg; Savale, Michael; Chronert, Roxanne N - DNR; McKnight, Kevin - DNR; 

Nobile, Trevor W - DNR
Subject: PFAS SIWP Review - Ashview Terrace Apartments (BRRTS # 02-05-564043)

Mike, 
 
DNR has reviewed the PFAS Site Investigation Work Plan for the above referenced site received on November 
17, 2020.  Based on the review, the following DNR comments are provided: 
 

 It may be beneficial to install an additional monitoring well within the waste mass in order to determine if 
PFAS is present within the source area. 

 Soil samples analyzed for PFAS may also provide useful information.  Any soil samples collected could 
be held by the laboratory pending the analytical results of the groundwater investigation. 

 The DNR is currently in the rulemaking process to establish groundwater standards for PFAS related 
compounds. Future reports should include these proposed groundwater standards.  As this is a 
developing issue, you are encouraged to refer to the following websites for updated information related 
to PFAS: https://dnr.wisconsin.gov/topic/PFAS and 
https://dnr.wisconsin.gov/topic/Groundwater/NR140.html.  

 Depending on the future groundwater sampling results and flow direction, additional site investigation 
activities may be needed. 
 

With the above comments, this email serves as you notice to proceed with the proposed sampling activities to 
confirm if PFAS contamination is present in groundwater. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions or comments. 
 
Thanks, 
 
-Keld 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Keld B. Lauridsen 

Hydrogeologist – Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
Cell: (920) 510 8294  
Keld.Lauridsen@wisconsin.gov 
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